
Anti-Bullying Week – Poster Competition 

To help promote anti-bullying at Seely Primary you 

are invited to create a powerful poster that can be 

displayed around school. 

Think about the different types of bullying – you 

could focus on one, or more, or all of these. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please submit your poster to your class teacher by 

Friday 14th (paper or electronic) with your name on 

the back.  Ask if you need paper. 

Winning posters from each phase of the school will be 

displayed around the school. 

Certificates of entry for all. 

 

 

 


